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Correspondence Memorandum 

 
 

Date: November 17, 2017 
  
To: Audit Committee 
 
From: Yikchau Sze, Director 
 Office of Internal Audit 
 
Subject: Office of Internal Audit (OIA) Independence Affirmation  
 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only. No action is required. 
 
International Standards for the Professional Practice of Internal Auditing Standard (the 
Standards) 1100 Independence and Objectivity states:  
 

The internal audit activity must be independent, and internal auditors must be 
objective in performing their work.  

 
The Standards also require the chief audit executive confirm to the Audit Committee, at 
least annually, the organizational independence of the internal audit function.  
 
To the best of my knowledge in all matters relating to audit works, ETF’s internal audit 
function is free -- both in fact and appearance -- from personal, external or 
organizational impairments to independence.  
 
The internal auditors of the OIA also annually certify their independence and 
compliance with independence Standards.  
 
Attachment – Independence Affirmations of Internal Auditors of the OIA 

A. Michelle Hoehne 
B. Richard A. Onasch 
C. Amelia Slaney 
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